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No staff member or volunteer shall possess or use, on church premises or while conducting 
church work, any item which is intended to be used as a weapon against another person.  
Firearms are prohibited on the church campus, in church buildings and vehicles, and at 
church-related activities with the exception of law enforcement. 


